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November 24, 2021

Food for Thought
“Gratitude can transform common days into thanksgivings, turn 
routine jobs into joy, and change ordinary opportunities into 
blessings.”

Superintendent’s Corner
I want to take a moment to wish the members of our school 
community a very Happy Thanksgiving. My family joins me in 
appreciation of your kindness as I transitioned into this new role, 
and we look forward to wonderful things on the horizon ahead. 
We are grateful for the blessings of this South Huntington com-
munity, and truly cherish the relationships that we enjoy in this 
wonderful school district. I hope your Thanksgiving table is filled 
with love, and that the holiday brings good health and happi-
ness to you all.

News from Deputy Superintendent/Business 
Dr. Joseph Centamore 
Congratulations to Ms. Radin, her assistants, the crew and cast 
of  The Crucible  on an amazing production. This was an ex-
tremely difficult show to perform and everyone was outstanding. 
Whitman’s Theater program continues to shine brightly!
 
Also, congratulations to Whitman’s Varsity Football team for 
winning the Suffolk County Championship. We’d like to thank 
the members of Whitman’s Marching Band for providing such 
wonderful support and school spirit. When the football team 
plays for the Long Island Championship at Hofstra University 
this Friday afternoon, the Whitman Varsity Dance team will be 
performing at half-time. 

Also on Saturday, at the Town of Huntington’s Red, White and 
Blue Holiday Parade, our Varsity Football team and Whitman’s 
Varsity Dance Team will be marching, beginning at 5:30 pm in 
the village.  

Come out over these next several days and support all of our 
teams.

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Curriculum & Instruction, Dr. John Murphy 
& Dr. Gayle Steele
Happy Thanksgiving
Everyone at the Curriculum and Instruction office would like 
to wish all our South Huntington families a safe and Happy 
Thanksgiving.   Please know that we appreciate and value all 
of our South Huntington families, and the tremendous effort 
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and support they have provided over this last year. The reason 
for our District’s success is attributed to our mothers, fathers, 
grandparents and family members.  We hope you can take this 
time to enjoy your family and friends. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences
Please see the following dates for the remaining Parent/Teach-
er Conferences in each building. As always, if you have any 
questions about the signup procedure or scheduling an appoint-
ment,  please contact your child’s teacher or principal.   If you 
need further assistance, contact the office of curriculum and in-
struction at 631-812-3100.

Walt Whitman High School
Thursday, December 2nd - Evening Conferences 

Birchwood Intermediate School/ Maplewood Intermediate 
School
Wednesday, December 1st - Daytime Conferences
Monday, November 29th - Evening Conference

Countrywood Primary School/ Oakwood Primary School 
Wednesday, December 1st - Daytime Conferences
Tuesday, November 30th - Evening Conference

Balanced Literacy Training 
Teachers in our primary schools that have not had the expe-
rience of having Balanced Literacy training in the past partic-
ipated in a workshop with our consultant, Mrs. Enid Martinez. 
Teachers were able to engage in conversation about student 
data collected from initial benchmark testing. They worked with 
Mrs. Martinez on developing a plan for using this data to influ-
ence instructional practices, as well as identifying the individual 
literacy needs of their students. We look forward to this contin-
ued work, as it will strengthen our ability as educators in sup-
porting the foundational literacy skills of our primary students. 

The events over the past 20 months have put many of us in a 
reflective state of realizing the things in life that matter most. 
Family, relationships, and precious moments in time once again 
became the focal point of our attention. Being forced to slow 
things down has shifted our perspective of the beauty of life and 
all it has to offer. As we move forward with the road to recovery, 
we should all try to hold on to that momentum of appreciation 
for all we have to be thankful for. Remember those that suffered 
loss and keep those close that need love and support. We want 
to wish you all a wonderful Thanksgiving and a great start to this 
holiday season!

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services, April Poprilo
On behalf of the Social Worker department, I want to thank 
our community, students, parents, and staff for contributing to 
the 2021 Thanksgiving  donation drive.   Your generosity and 
thoughtfulness showed as the collection of gift cards and cash 
totaled over $8,500.  These funds will be available through the 
distribution of gift cards to support a large number of families in 
need of food for the holiday season.  Thank you again and have 
a safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving.  

News from David Barth, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
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For the first time in 37 years, your Walt Whitman Wildcats are 
the Suffolk County Football Champions!  On Friday night, the 
team defeated the William Floyd Colonials by a score of 42-7 
in front of a crowd of over 3,500 fans.  The team currently sits 
at 11-0, and has now advanced to the Division 1 Long Island 
Championship game, where they will face the Massapequa 
High School Chiefs.  The game is scheduled for this Friday, 
November 26, 2021, at 12 p.m., at James M. Shuart Stadi-
um, on the campus of Hofstra University.

Tickets are $10.00 each (plus $1.50 surcharge) and need to 
be purchased online by downloading the Go Fan app, or by 
visiting the Go Fan website at www.gofan.co, search ‘Sec-
tionVIII’ to find the Division/Conference 1 ticket option or 
click here.  Section VIII requires online ticketing and will 
not be selling tickets at the gate.  There is no charge for 
children 12 years of age and under.  Please note that Hofstra 
University does not allow tailgating on campus.

For those unable to attend in person, the game will be live 
streamed on the NFHS Network.  Download the NFHS Net-
work app or visit www.NFHSNetwork.com and search ‘Walt 
Whitman.’  Subscription fee required.
 
Congratulations to senior Football player and Wrestler Liam 
Villanti on earning the News 12 Scholar Athlete award. This 
prestigious award is given to just 30 student-athletes from 
across Long Island each year.
 
Winter sports are in full swing, with game play starting this 
week.  Good Luck to all of our student-athletes and coaches 
as they embark on the new season.  Visit SectionXI.org for 
the most up-to-date schedule.
 
Visit our Athletics website for updated scores, sports offered 
coach’s contact information, and more.   All events taking 
place in the Walt Whitman North Gym, South Gym, and on 
the Turf Field will be live-streamed on the NFHS Network 
(www.NFHSNetwork.com).

News from Mr. Kenneth Costa, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
As we approach the holiday season, we are reminded that 
there are so many things to be thankful for in our lives.  I am 
thankful for my family, my friends, and all of the people who 
taught me valuable lessons in life and my career.  I ask of you 
to reflect on the past year, and look forward to a bright future 
with family and friends.  It is an honor to be the principal of 
Walt Whitman High School and share my days with so many 
wonderful students, parents, and staff members.  In the spirt 
of giving thanks, I thank all of you for your support and care 
for all of our students and staff.  I wish you and your families 
health and happiness over the holiday season.

Upcoming Events:
Thanksgiving Break:  Thursday, November 25 – 28, 2021

Friday, November 26, 2021, at 12 PM at Hofstra Stadium, the 
Walt Whitman Football team is playing in the LI Champion-
ships.  Please come out and support our football team in their 
final game of the 2021 season. 
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I thank you in advance for supporting all of our students, and 
please remember to support our various parent/student organi-
zations and boosters.

“Be curious, not judgmental.” ~ Walt Whitman

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
The entire Stimson family wishes the South Huntington commu-
nity a wonderful Thanksgiving.  Please take some time to enjoy 
delicious food and laughter with your families.  As you may have 
heard, Stimson Middle School will be hosting this year’s Win-
ter Wonderland on Sunday, November 28th, from 12 -4 p.m.  
Please join us for our tree and Menorah lighting ceremony at 
4:15 p.m.  We look forward to seeing our families there.

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Piglet noticed that even though he had a Very Small Heart, it 
could hold a rather large amount of Gratitude.   –A.A. Milne
  
Thank you to all the parents who attended SW Parent Teacher 
Conferences this month.

A very special thank you to one and all for your kind and gen-
erous contributions to the Silas Wood Community Food Drive, 
2021. Be assured that your generosity will help to bring a happy 
holiday to so many in our community.

Homework Help began this 
month. Permission slip (pro-
vided here and sent home in 
backpacks and via email) must 
be provided prior to commenc-
ing this valuable program. Note, 
also, pick up is promptly at 4 
p.m.

Happy First Day of Hanukkah 
(November 28) to all our friends 
observing the holiday!

All Silas Wood bakers, build-
ers, home decorators, archi-
tects, structural engineers 
- - absolutely anyone who is 
interested in creating: GIN-
GERBREAD HOUSES!!!  
Here is information on our 
Silas Wood Family-Fun-at-
Home event - - a great way 
for family and friends to begin 
the winter season.  And, it’s a 
contest, too!

Teachers’ Appreciation Night 
Special savings to all South Huntington 

School District Residents 
October 15 

5:00 PM to 9:00 PM
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Attorney and Counselor at Law
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Silas Wood congratulates 
South Huntington’s own Dr. 
Joseph Centamore on a fan-
tastic run in the Northport-E. 
Northport Community The-
ater’s recent production of 
Annie! Dr. Centamore made a 
likeable and convincing Pres-
ident Franklin D. Roosevelt. 
Starring in the show was Dr. 
Centamore’s daughter Goldie 
who gave a truly amazing per-
formance as none other than 
Annie herself. Congratulations 
to all.

Remember 15-minutes early (2:40 p.m. for SW) dismissal on 
Wednesday for our Emergency Response Drill!

With very Happy Thanksgiving Wishes to All: Did you know…? 
There are many holiday songs, yet there seems to be only one 
associated with the Thanksgiving holiday, the song we have 
come to know and love as Over the River and Through the Wood. 
Originally published as the poem “The New-England Boy’s Song 
about Thanksgiving Day,” the piece, written by Lydia Maria Child, 
was set to music by an unknown composer and has become our 
true Thanksgiving theme song!  Happy Thanksgiving to one and 
all!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
We are thankful for all our Birchwood families and the relation-
ship we are able to build with all of you. We wish all our families 
a wonderful Thanksgiving. Today more than ever it is important 
for us to think about all the things we do have in our lives that we 
should be thankful for.

Birchwood would like to congratulate the students and staff who 
are part of the Walt Whitman High School Varsity Football team 
on their Suffolk County Championship. We are proud of you.

Birchwood would like to congratulate the students and staff 
who were part of the weekend performance of The Crucible. We 
are proud of you.

Thank you to all our Birchwood families for contributing to 
our Thanksgiving Food Drive. We had a very successful drive, 
which will enable us to feed members of our Birchwood commu-
nity. Thank you to our Social Worker, Mrs. Provda, for organizing 
this event.

As the cooler weather arrives, please label all jackets, sweat-
shirts, hats, etc., so we can return them to your child if they get 
misplaced.   We will be  going outside unless the temperature 
is below 32 degrees. Please remind your children to come to 
school with the proper attire.

WE WILL BE DISMISSING 15 MINUTES EARLY TODAY, 
NOVEMBER 24th. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Birchwood will be holding virtual parent-teacher conferences on 
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Wednesday, December 1st. This will be a half day of school for 
all our students. We will also hold a virtual parent-teacher confer-
ence from 6-8 p.m. on Monday, November 29th. If you have not 
done so already, please reach out to make an appointment with 
your child’s teacher(s).

News from Mr. William Hender, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
We are very thankful for so many wonderful things in relation to 
school here at Maplewood Intermediate School. Students this 
week have also shared all the things they are thankful for through-
out the week. During this short week, we have had many exciting 
activities planned, including Parent/Teacher Conferences, the re-
lease of report cards online, and our Dismissal Early Drill today, 
November 24th.

Today we are also celebrating our Wildcat Spirit in honor of our 
Whitman Football Team, as we wore our maroon and white to 
school. Don’t forget to come support our Wildcats this Friday, No-
vember 26th, at 12 p.m., as they compete for the Long Island 
Championship at Hofstra University. This upcoming weekend 
concludes with the Winter Wonderland Celebration from 12-4 
p.m., at Stimson Middle School and the lighting of the tree and 
Menorah at 4:15 p.m.

Lastly, we wish a Healthy and Happy Thanksgiving to you and 
all your families. We are all so thankful to be Wildcats here at 
Maplewood.

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
Oakwood would like to thank our Kindergarten students for their 
heart-warming performances of the Thankful for Thanksgiving 
Show last week.  The students enjoyed singing the songs for an 
audience and it was a very special morning.  Thank you to Ms. 
Morabito, Oakwood’s Music Educator, for her amazing efforts to 
help organize and coordinate the show for everyone to enjoy. We 
are thankful for having Ms. Morabito work with our students in 
such a wonderful way.

Our Student Council Advisors, Mr. Toledo and Ms. Savitz have 
coordinated some wonderful leadership activities in which our 
Student Council Representatives will assist in completing.  This 
week the Student Council “Gratitude Board” has recognized Ms. 
Renee DeDora, an Oakwood Cafeteria/Recess Paraprofession-
al, and Mr. Jean Baptiste, one of Oakwood’s Bus Drivers.   We 
thank them for being a special part of the Oakwood Family.

We would like to thank our families for all the Tommy the Turkey 
donations that have been sent into school. We are so thankful to 
see all of the feathers proudly displayed in the hallway! 
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Parent/Teacher Conferences are here!  The following dates are 
early release dates and Oakwood buses will dismiss at approx-
imately 11:35 from the parking lot. If you are picking up your 
child at Oakwood, we will begin at 11:15. Also, see below for the 
evening conference date.

Wednesday, December 1st-11:30 dismissal
Tuesday, November 30th-Evening Conference Date (6-8pm)

Please be sure to send in a note if your child’ dismissal plan will 
be changing for any of the above dates.  This communication 
assists in making a smooth dismissal plan for your child.

Oakwood is posting new pictures on our social media accounts 
on Instagram and Twitter.  We are very excited to share all of 
the wonderful things happening to enhance and build on our 
home-to-school connection.   If you are interested in following 
us, please see the information below:

Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
Twitter: @Oakwood_PC

On behalf of the Oakwood staff and faculty, we would like to 
wish all of our students and families a very Happy Thanksgiving 
with friends and family. We are thankful to be a part of such an 
amazing District and a wonderful community.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.
#theoakwoodway

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
It is hard to believe that we have already wrapped up the first 
quarter of the school year.  Thank you to all of our families who 
have participated thus far in our Parent/Teacher Conferences.  
We know that there are still many more scheduled after Thanks-
giving, and we appreciate your partnering with us to provide the 
best possible academic, as well as social and emotional experi-
ence for your children.   We truly value the strong home/school 
partnership, and invite you to get involved in our wonderful PTA 
and other events and activities.  As always, we are here to work 
with our families and encourage you to reach out if we can be 
of any assistance.

Taking a look after Thanksgiving, please be reminded that eve-
ning parent/teacher conferences will take place on Tuesday, 
November 30th.  We then have an early dismissal on Wednes-
day, December 1st, with busses departing Countrywood at 
11:30 a.m., for daytime parent/teacher conferences. Thursday, 
December 2nd, then brings our photo retake day run by our 
wonderful PTA.   If you have any questions about your child’s 
conference, please reach out directly to your child’s classroom 
teacher.  

On behalf of myself and the entire Countrywood faculty and 
staff, we would like to wish you a wonderful Thanksgiving.  
Please be reminded that school is closed both Thursday, No-
vember 25th, and Friday, November 26th for Thanksgiving.  We 
hope you have an opportunity to spend the time with family and 
friends, and focus on all that is important to you and your fam-
ily.  We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday, 
November 29th. 
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School Board Notes – A Message from the 
Board of Education
The Board of Education wishes our students, parents, staff and 
residents a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and friends.  

Please remember that Sunday, November 28th, is the Winter 
Wonderland taking place from 12 noon to 4 p.m. at Stimson Mid-
dle School.   There will be outdoor and indoor activities for the 
children, and at 4:15 p.m., the lighting of the Christmas tree and 
Menorah will take place in front of the school.
Please consider joining us for the festivities!

District PTA Council News
The Council of PTA’s wishes our South Huntington family a 
blessed Thanksgiving!

We are partnering with Minted this holiday season. Enjoy 20% 
off holiday cards and gifts, and Minted will donate 15% back to 
our schools.  Use Code: FUNDRAISESHUFSD

The Whitman PTA is running a gift card fundraiser through Fri-
day, December 3rd. It’s called Shop with Scrip, and with every 
gift card you purchase, the PTA will receive a percentage back. 
You just need to download the RaiseRight App that is attached, 
and use our organization code E85L972273882. The gift cards 
will be distributed the week of December 15th. If you have any 
questions or need additional information, please contact Lesli 
DeRobertis at lesliderobertis@optonline.net.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.
https://shop.shopwithscrip.com/Support/shop-earn

https://www.raiseright.com/

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation

The South Huntington Educational Foundation is thankful ev-
ery day for our students, families and  members throughout the 
community, all of whom sport the Wildcat spirit proudly.   From 
our families to yours, Happy Thanksgiving.

  Please remember #GivingTuesday is an annual event that 
SHEF participates in as a charitable organization so that any do-
nation you make to SHEF will be doubled.  Visit SHEFINC.ORG
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com
  Be sure to follow SHEF on Facebook and Instagram for updates 
and more coming in the new year!

Booster Club
Congratulations Varsity Football
The Booster Club would like to congratulate our Wildcat Varsity 
Football team for their amazing victory over William Floyd to be-
come the Suffolk County Division I Champions!  This team con-
tinues to inspire our community and impress with their skill on the 
field.  Congratulations to Coach Rosa and his team.  We wish you 
all the best this week at the Long Island Championship game!

The Weeks to Come
Please log on to your school’s website and social media accounts 
for more information.

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports
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SEPTA 
2021-22

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA 
Fall 

Tennis 
in 

Dix Hills

SHYLAX 
Spring 

Lacrosse 
2022

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

Wildcat 
Youth 

Wrestling
Club

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

Soccer Shots
Weekend 

& Weekday 
Programs for 

Ages 2-8

across the street from Lazy Boy

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

Macy’s  
Make-A-
Wish & 

Letters to 
Santa

Become a
SHUFSD

Audit 
Committee

Member

Volleyball 
Winter 
Skills 

Session 
Signups

SEPTA 
Holiday 
Raffle
2021

SHYLAX 
Annual 
Winter 
Clinic

Town of 
Huntington 

Polar 
Plunge
12/11/21

Join 
Boy 

Scout 
Troop 
406

Minted
Holiday 
Cards
Save
20%

Oakwood’s 
Thanksgiving 

Bake Sale

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/ee763213241c559e486054158992d6e8376acec5.pdf?dl
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8ff35990654dcc026ac258af02dff42245e5d472.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0356406b81df8ba4d578cfe20add994396a7eee9.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0051829b8f0f445c84e295c23a2f4c8fc31e5f6a.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/fbb3d4c1271e6c0e372ac534c85b2690c536fc98.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/c6215eaa8e5264981bd7ab9e707300bd88781b24.pdf
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/bfc376fc503ccdf502ffeee1d3d56dac423fecec.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6f7351c9d1e963010227abeeeabefd0edb87a927.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/0a8fe1b51d559733b6e705514797d7031d972568.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/bf93fea92e9aeaf8cb3e0de1943729f434b16185.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b51f0c5d3d6264cdae99149722a407b9576bfc5e.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d93a74b6a908336ce4fee08dc36e71ae982c3308.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/40713759d6ec134f82cd72a79c36e58733eecfcd.png
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/4e9682889aff0f012122c7018a9b6fe7c0014fd2.pdf
http://zaroscafe.com
http://www.zaroscafe.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/ee7ac28a9fa5f3e6b5c4b2b5a84ce593fc03b721.jpeg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f2c559cff23e30afa52996d6a1df19a4fa033a75.jpg


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org
https://www.coastalcabinetworks.com/

